
From: sheri rosati  
Sent: Friday, June 3, 2022 6:31 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Motion 
 
Hello, 
 
I’m writing in response to a proposed motion by Beros to change the decision that Perrelli has 
to repay the taxpayers for his “blue bin” event last year. 
I am disgusted that this is even being brought forward.  Perrelli should indeed pay and his 
“buddies “ should not be attempting to bail him out with taxpayer monies. 
The decision was made that he needs to pay, and that should stand.   
I cannot believe that this motion is even being presented. 
Losing faith in the people running the City of Richmond Hill. 
Please do the right thing and make Perrelli accountable for his misdoings. 
Sheri Rosati 
 
143 Shadow Falls Drive  
Richmond Hill  
L4E 0N9 
 

  



From: sheri rosati  
Sent: Sunday, June 5, 2022 6:32 PM 
To: Office-Mayor Richmondhill <officemayor@richmondhill.ca>; Tom Muench 
<tom.muench@richmondhill.ca>; Joe DiPaola <joe.dipaola@richmondhill.ca>; 
karen.clevitz@richmondhill.ca; goodwin.chan@richmondhill.ca; Clerks Richmondhill 
<clerks@richmondhill.ca>; Castro Liu <castro.liu@richmondhill.ca>; Raika Sheppard 
<raika.sheppard@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Motion 
 
 
Hello, 
 
I am absolutely disgusted that Beros is putting forward a motion to relieve Perrelli of his 
nearly $140000.00 bill he owes the City of Richmond Hill.  Perrelli very much deserves 
to pay for this, and in no way should this fall on the taxpayers.  I am imploring you to do 
the right thing and dismiss this motion for the absurdity that it is.  Please send a clear 
message to Perrelli and Beros that Richmond Hill will no longer put up with theses 
games and careless use of taxpayer monies. 
 
Sheri Rosati 
 
143 Shadow Falls Drive  
Richmond Hill  
L4E 0N9 
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